
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

LM25 PostDoc and Fundraising Workshop September 17, 2025 

 

 

Dear logistics, operations and supply chain management PostDoc and Early Career Researchers,  

we are honoured to outline the PostDoc and Early Career Researcher Workshop on Fundraising during 

the LM25 conference, which will take place at Politecnico di Milano School of Management from 

September 17th to September 19th, 2025, in Milan, Italy (Via Lambruschini 4/B, Building BL/26, 20156 

Milan, Italy).  

 

Objectives 

The workshop aims to provide ideas, experiences and support for your PostDoc research career with a 

focus on fundraising issues while connecting you with the latest research and development trends in 

logistics and operations, such as sustainability, digitalization, and human-centric systems.  

We announce an interesting conference pre-program on September 17, 2025, in Milan, with our dedicated 

fundraising workshop, also open for other issues in this regard touching the early career experience. 

 

Program 

September 17, 2025 

◼ 15.00 h – Welcome by Prof. Riccardo Mangiaracina, Prof. Anne Lange, Prof. Matthias Klumpp 

◼ 15.15 h – Outline Research Funding: Private and Public Sources, Research Program and USP 

(Mangiaracina, Lange, Klumpp)  

◼ 16.00 h – Open Q&A: Early Career Researcher Experiences and Strategies                   

(Mangiaracina, Lange, Klumpp) 

◼ 16.45 h – Lessons Learned (Mangiaracina, Lange, Klumpp) 

◼ 17.00 h – Joint Closing Session and Changeover to LM25 Conference Program 

◼ 20.00 h – Welcome Pizza Dinner (self-paid) 



 
 
 

 
 
 

Application Process 

To apply, please submit a short application (max. 2 pages), including your research topic, career stage 

outline, and motivation for participation. Send your application to the following e-mail address 

referencing the PostDoc and Fundraising Workshop in the mail header by May 15th, 2025: 

 

➔  LM2025-dig@polimi.it 

 

You will receive an automated acknowledgment confirming that your application was well received, 

followed by further notifications via e-mail. Reviews, feedback, and decisions of acceptance for the 

PostDoc fundraising workshop will be communicated by June 15th, 2025. For a successful application, a 

LM25 conference registration is required. However, participation in the workshop is at no extra cost. Due 

to capacity constraints and in the interest of fairness, accepted participants are expected to attend the 

LM25 conference and workshop in person.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you to LM25 in Milan!  
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